
Freshmen Fans Exchange
The following members are interested in helping others who
may need to buy or sell Freshmen LP’s, 45’s, memorabilia, etc.
Send a note or call.  If you’re looking to buy an album or more
enclose a self-addressed stamped envelope to expedite
communication.

 FFS New Member/or Renewal Form

 Name __________________________________________

 Spouse  ________________________________________

 Address ________________________________________

  _______________________________________________
(9 digit zip please)

 Telephone# _____________________________________

 Fax #___________________________________________

 E-mail__________________________________________

 New Member Fee:  $30.00 Single or Couple (worldwide)
 All Renewals:  One Year-$20.00, Two or more-$15.00 ea. year

Please mail form and correct fee to:

FFS Membership Dept.
PO BOX 9804

McLEAN  VA   22102-0804
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Letter from Jim Healey
Re His Baseball Card

in Last Issue of FNews
Dear Mr. Trafford,

I was shocked to see my baseball card in the Nov.-Dec. ‘02
Fresh News, but I had to laugh too.

I sent it to Bangs when I bought a CD just to show him that my
goal in life is to sing w/the Frosh.  I thought I told him this was
a card I got at the 1989 Giant’s Fantasy Camp where you
pretend to be a big leaguer for a week.  The Giants gave us
these cards as fun souvenirs.  I always tell people they aren’t
real, but either I forgot to tell Bangs or he misunderstood or he’s
promoting the hoax.  In any event, I wrote to him to clarify things,
just as I’m doing with you.

I can’t believe a day has gone by since the newsletter came and
Bob Carey, my Frosh friend in Visalia, hasn’t called yet to
chastise me about this “phony claim” in the News.

Maybe your readers see this as an obvious April Fools kind of
thing, but I’d feel better if you printed the real truth next time.
Just don’t forget that my goal is still to sing with the Frosh for at
least one song.  I’ll even do it in my Giant uniform (another
souvenir from the Fantasy Camp).

Wow!  Talk about a scrapbook item - you certainly provided me
with a great one.

Sincerely, Jim Healey

Editor’s Note:   You are an extremely honest man, Jim!
Perpetrating fantasies  is my specialty....and your baseball card
really hooked me (and John, too).  The next step is to have you
sing with the Freshmen!

2002 CONVENTION TEE SHIRTS
Black W/White

Official logo on left front
Official Four Freshmen Caricature

Shoulder to Shoulder on Rear
$20.00 each inc. S & H to:

The Four Freshmen Society
PO BOX 9804

McLEAN  VA  22102-0804

Sizes small & medium available
Limited Quantity

Don Boland
665 Woodward Rd.
NOR PROVIDENCE RI
02904-3146
(401) 724-8822

Jim Creedon
496 Trenton Ave.
UTICA  NY  13502-1606
(315) 735-1100

Ted Driscol
44710 Stang Road
ELYRIA  OH  44035
(440) 984-2802
Fax:  (440) 988-3836

Mark Linder
114 E. Decatur St.
GREENVILLE SC  29617
(864) 271-1018 after 6 PM

Ed Monborne
105 Grandview Rd.
EBENSBURG PA  15931
(814) 472-8108

Christian Rank
42048 Ann Arbor Trail
PLYMOUTH MI  48170
(734) 455-7065

Ann Smith
713 Nottingham Dr.
RICHARDSON  TX  75080-6006
(972) 690-1643

Tom Kroboth
18715 Furrow Road
MONUMENT CO  80132
(719) 481-2371


